
March 1, 2018 

Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol 
Pierre, SD 57501 

RE: Small Generator Interconnection Report- 2017 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

NorthWestern 
Energy 

Delivering a Bright Future 

In accordance with ARSD 20:10:36:63, NorthWestern Corporation, d.b.a. NorthWestern Energy, hereby reports 
that it had no small generator interconnections for calendar year 2017. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at your convenience. 

Thank you . 

Sincerely, 

-~Jt-,~. 
Pamela A. Bonrud 
Director- Government and Regulatory Affairs 
pam. bonrud@northwestern.com 
0 605-978-2900 
C 605-321-4025 
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